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Dear My Incredible Year 2s, Parents & Carers,
I hope you are all well and have enjoyed your home learning this week.  It was lovely to hear about all the fun you have been having at home when I called you all again on the telephone.  Many of you have been camping in the garden, going on long bicycle rides and making amazing bug hotels for Miss Hall!  Please do not worry if you missed my call this week; I will try you again next week and you can share all your news with me then.

I have attached next week’s home learning timetable for you and I have also added it to the website as well.  Once again, please be assured that this timetable is for guidance only and if you prefer to organise your home learning in another way then that is absolutely fine.  Please find a system that works for you and your family.  The sheets I have referred to within the timetable can also be found on the school website.  Please click on the Home Learning tab followed by Year 2 as normal.  

As last week, the Maths sheets that I have added are from the Whiterose website and are unfortunately no longer available from the site directly so I have saved them under our Year 2 Home Learning tab for you.  The videos are still available to view at home though, so please continue to use the link to view the videos before you complete each task if you wish:  https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-2/
This will be my last letter home to you this term as we have already reached the end of Term 5!  The week beginning the 25th May is Half Term week and I would love for you all to enjoy some fun time with your family at home.  I will not set any new work until Friday 29th May so please enjoy a little time away from school work if you would like to.  Of course if you have developed a daily routine and would prefer to stick to this, then do carry on with the many activities still listed on the website and use the Internet links I have included there too.   I will also not be calling you at home during Half Term but will resume my calls the week beginning 1st June.  
In the meantime, if you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything with me at all, please email me on the Year 2 email address distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  Please continue to send all your photos and work you are proud of to this address too.  It has been wonderful to see such a fantastic range of photos so far; thank you to everyone that has sent something in.  I hope you have all found your photos on our Year 2 Gallery!

I will be back at school on Wednesday 20th May so please call me during the day if you would like to talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  I will telephone you all again for another catch up next week though.  Please look out for an unknown number as I am often calling from my mobile at home.  I’m looking forward to speaking to you all again.  

Have a wonderful Half Term week and enjoy this special time with your family.

Thinking of you all, stay safe and stay well,

From Mrs Mascord
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